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        FRIDAY UPDATE 
         Friday 1st December 2023 

In celebration assembly today we said well done to the following children, who received Special Awards  

and special gold Headteacher’s Award sticker:  

Pranchal (Beech class) - for making such good progress since joining The Avenue. 

Tiana (Hazel class) - for hard work, perseverance and independence in her maths work. 

Harry (Maple class) - for participating well in circle time discussions about our senses, showing 
fantastic understanding. 

Noor (Cherry class) - for always being a great role model, showing kindness and respect. 

Jacob-Lee (Willow class) - for his listening skills this week. 

Clark (Oak class) - for fantastic phonics. 

AUTUMN TERM 2 WEEK 5 

LETTERS / EMAILS HOME 
THIS WEEK: 

 CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER 

YEAR ONE PE CHANGE OF 
DAY LETTER 

 

WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK (Autumn 2 Week 6): 
Monday 4th   - 3.15-4.30pm Cooking club 

    - Year 1 P.E.  

Tuesday 5th  -  

Wednesday 6th  - Flu immunisations 

    - Team to New Age Kurling competition  

    - Play & Perform club (Last one) 

Thursday 7th  - Christmas Jumper Day - donations to Save the Children 

    - Kingswood Christmas lunch 

Friday 8th    - Year 1 Family Reading - 8.50-9.10am 

    - Reception P.E. 

    - School trip to Pantomime at The Castle– please collect  
      your child from The Castle at 3.10pm (see Christmas  

Values tokens 
total this week:    

127 
 

Thank you to all of you who attended our Christmas Craft sessions this week.  Everyone seemed to have a 
super time and the decorations look fabulous in the school library.  They will come home with the children at 
the end of term.  

On Wednesday we held our first Tea and Natter event with Mrs Fowle and Mrs Lucas.  This was a great 
success and it was lovely to see so many parents pop along to this.  This will be repeated in the new year so 
please do come along if you can. 

Thank you for all the contributions to our Christmas raffle prizes brought into school today.  The colour 
themed hampers are going to be amazing.  Keep purchasing those raffle tickets for a chance to win! 

We hope everyone has had a chance to read the recent Christmas events newsletter.  There is some VITAL 
information within this so please do read it carefully, particularly in relation to the pantomime visit next 
Friday.  Have a wonderful weekend.  



As part of our commitment to safeguarding, it is important that we ensure that parents/carers 
are as  informed as possible about online safety.  

What parents and carers need to know about TikTok 

TikTok is a free social media platform that lets users create, share and watch short videos 
ranging anywhere from 15 seconds to 10 minutes in duration. The app gained notoriety for its 
viral dances, trends and celebrity cameos and can be a creative, fun platform for teens to enjoy. 
Now available in 75 languages, it has more than a billion active users worldwide and is most 

popular with the under-16 age bracket. In fact, a recent report found TikTok to be the most-used social media platform 
for posting content, particularly among young people aged 10 to 19. 

In the guide, you'll find tips on avoiding potential risks such as age-inappropriate content, dangerous challenges and 
contact with 


